
Help us decorate the St. John XXIII Churches for Easter 2018! 
 

You may join in the decorating of our churches for the  
Easter Season by donating toward the flowers and decorations  

in the memory of a deceased loved one. 
 

If you wish to participate, please complete the form below.  
It may be returned in a plain envelope, with the money, in the 

collection basket or mailed to the parish office.  
The deadline for receiving the donation is Sunday, March 25. 

Each plant costs around $15 but any amount of  
donation is most welcome.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Donated by: _______________________________ 

 

In Memory of: _______________________________ 


